
 

 

 
Gold Coast Health 

Research, Quality and 
Innovation Week  
16 – 20 November 2020  
 

Lightning Talk abstract submissions now open 
 
Gold Coast Health in collaboration with its 
academic partners invite you to submit an 
abstract for a lightning talk at the Gold 
Coast Health Research, Quality and 
Innovation Week, 16 to 20 November.  
 
This event brings together staff and 
students from Gold Coast Health, Bond, 
Griffith and Southern Cross Universities 
and other external partners to learn from 
each other, identify opportunities to form 
new collaborations and promote the 
outcomes of research, quality and 
innovation projects that lead to 
improvements in healthcare.
  
Lightning talks will take place during designated sessions at the Gold Coast 
University Hospital and Robina Hospital. Speakers will be given three minutes to 
present their projects. 
 
For more information contact: 
GCHResearchDevelopment@health.qld.gov.au 
 
 

Submit your Abstract here by Sunday 6 September 2020 

Gold Coast Hospital and Health Service 
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